
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: Wedin, Lathan; steve.lathrop1 steve.lathrop1
Subject: LP-21-00002 Suncadia Ph 3 Division 17
Date: Thursday, September 30, 2021 1:40:45 PM

Good afternoon,
 
DAHP reached out and asked that we remove the Development Plan as well as the Conceptual
Utility Plan from the website, due to the archeological sites being identified.  I pulled the documents
and blacked out the sites, but would like a clean copy to place on the website.  Could you please
provide a copy of both documents with the site #’s removed.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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